
Agenda item 24. 

 
NWPC - CLERK’S REPORT & CORRESPONDENCE RECEIVED. 

10th July 2022 meeting 

ITEM  DECISION 
REQUIRED 

ACTION TO BE 
TAKEN. 

1. The insurance for the Village Hall rebuild costs has been reviewed and whilst the 
policy has been index linked as standard since 2017, the increases may not have 
been sufficient given the current surge in building material prices. The insurers have 
been asked to increase the cover to £306,000. This has been based on 4% increases 
since 2014 and a 10% increase in the last year. A formal rebuild quote is being 
requested from the original builder, which will be forwarded to the insurers once 
received. 

NO Clerk to follow up 
with builder. 

2. Work request sheets have been sent to three local electricians to quote for works at 
the playing fields, village green and village hall. No prices have been received back 
yet. 

NO Clerk to follow up. 

 
 

 

 
Mrs G Foster - (Clerk to Nether Wallop Parish Council)   -   10th July 2022. 


